
CANCELED MEETING NOTICE  

OF HUNTSVILLE TOWN COUNCIL PUBLIC MEETING 

SCHEDULED FOR July 18, 2024 

 

Public notice is hereby given that the Town Council of Huntsville, Utah, Weber County, 
WILL NOT hold their regularly scheduled Public Meeting on July 18, 2024. 
 

 
The next Town Council Meeting will be held on Wednesday, July 10th @ 6:00 P.M. at the 

Huntsville Town Maintenance Building, 165 S. 7500 E. Huntsville. A Work Session will 
follow at 7:00 P.M. 
 

 
 

 
 
Dated this 3rd day of July, 2024.           Posted:    Town Hall 

         Post Office 
         Utah.gov/pmn/ 

         huntsvilletown.com 
_______________________________ 
Nikki Wolthuis, Clerk/Recorder 

 
 


